
2022 Summer Self-Help Series:
Developing a Self-Help Website

This session features two new self-help websites. Hear from Ohio Legal Help and
Indiana Legal Help as they share their experience developing their websites.
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The news about recent activities for needed peoples.
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24 Mar 2023

Project Spotlight: UpToCode

Because everyone has a right to a safe home, Northeast Legal Aid (NLA) is…
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28 Feb 2023

Member Spotlight: Josh Lazar

We are heading south to Florida today to meet community member Josh Lazar, the…
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